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Hello!  

We have some exciting news here at hillyfield, we will be extending our premises in order 

to include another bedroom!  

This will be a double suite upstairs including its own wet room and living area. This room 

will work perfectly for a couple who want to remain together but want the social 

environment of living within a residential home.  

The work is expected to start in the middle of October and should be finished within a 

few weeks. We aim to have minimal disturbance to any of our residents during this time! 

 

We have had a busy month, we celebrated two birthdays with our residents. They both 

received a bounty of cards and flowers. This left a beautiful smell around the home of 

freshly cut flowers! 

Mary turned 85     Pat turned 93  
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September has been a very wet month and has 

meant that we’ve been limited on trips we can 

take and places that we can visit. This has not 

stopped us from enjoying ourselves and 

making the most of the days!  

We have had lots of entertainers to visit which 

have included, country music with Debbie, 

Musical sing along with Tony, Magic with 

Mervin and so much more.           


